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PLANT CORNER 

'At Last' - yes, the newest landscape 
rose is named 'At Last'. It has a 
beautiful sunset orange/peach colored 
bloom. Very disease resistant, blooms 
from May to October, and best of all is 
very fragrant.  
 
"Flowers always make people better, 
happier, and more helpful; they are 
sunshine, food and medicine for the 
soul" - Luther Burbank 
 

 

 

 

For those of you interested in having a 

summer container installed, we will 

begin installing those on May 13. 

 

 

 

  Spring 2019 Newsletter 

FROM DALE’S DESK 

I am so grateful to our strong and loyal team of employees 
and to you, our customers that entrust your landscape to us. 
This spring we celebrate 25 years in business! We look 
forward to serving you, your families, and friends with 
strengthened passion as we press into future years. We enjoy 
what we do, which motivates us as we are blessed to work 
with the beauty of creation and build relationships with 
people like yourself. 
 
Thanks to all of you! 
______________________________________________ 
After 25 years in business, we’ve decided to unveil a new logo 
that is similar to our current logo but still maintains our brand 
recognition.  You can see our new logo at the top of this 
newsletter. 

  We are now corresponding with our customers via email.  This includes our 
seasonal newsletter, plant info, and gardening/maintenance tips.  If you are 

interested in switching to email, please contact us at katy@stuberlanddesign.com 
and we will add you to our list. 

 

CLASSES & WORKSHOPS 

This winter many of the employees here at Stuber Land Design 

attended workshops and seminars. We like to attend these 

seminars during the winter to keep up on new trends, products, 

and plants. Dale and Tom Schureman attended the InVigorateU 

conference in January. Dale, Sam, Jason, Adam, Tom Schureman, 

Tom Schafer, Althea, and Kim all attended the ILandscape 

conference on January 30 in Chicago. Dale also attended the 

Unilock seminar in February. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

111 N. Baer Rd. 
Tremont, IL 61568 

News from the Maintenance Crew 
 

Kim & Mike attended a seminar presenting the latest techniques and technology on paver 
maintenance, cleaning, and sealing. 
 
This year you will be seeing a new face on the maintenance team. Colton Estey will be starting as 
foreman for the team. 
 
We want to give you a few tips on pruning Hydrangeas. (Right species, right time) 
 

Late Fall/Early Spring:  
Smooth (Annabelle) and Panicle (Limelight) - Dead head blooms and remove dead, criss 
cross branching. 
 
After Summer blooming: 
-Oakleaf ('Ruby Slippers') - Remove spent blooms and size control 
 
-Bigleaf ('Endless Summer') and Mountain ('Bluebird') - Dead head blooms in late summer 
and remove dead branches in Late Spring 
 
-Climbing ('Firefly') - Limited pruning needed 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For those of you that have gravel debris from snow removal, we have the equipment and 
expertise to effectively and efficiently clean the rocks out of the grass and restore the damaged 
turf areas. Give our maintenance team a call. 
 
Due to the extreme weather this winter, we are expecting some plant damage.  Plants may or 
may not exhibit damage right away; it may be several months down the road.  We’ll just have to 
wait and see.   
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
In need of a mulch or rock touch up? Call the office to set up a meeting. (925-5277) 
 


